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 Mass Intentions 
This Week 

Sat 4th 
6pm 

Pro Populo (for the people 
of the parish) 

Sat 4th 
7.30pm 

Av. Breeden Mathews; Av. 
Kevin Carrie & Joan Carrie 

Sun 5th 
10.30am 

MM David Callan 

Sun 5th 
11.30am 

1st Av. Margaret Lynch;  
Av. Brigid Healy;  
Av. Jack O’Byrne 

Sat 11th 
6pm 

Av. Brigid Mackin & 
Caffrey Family 

Sat 11th 
7.30pm 

Av. Claire Cunningham 

Sun 12th 
10.30am 

Av. Frank & Mona 
Cavanagh; Av. Thomas & 
Bridgid Flynn & Kathleen 
Farrell 

Sun 12th 
11.30am 

Nuala, Ollie & John Reilly 
& Family; Av. Benny & 
Paddy Carrie 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
The Epiphany of the Lord (Mon January 6th): is a holyday of 
obligation for us. Mass will be celebrated at 10am & 7pm. 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament will take place after the 10am 
Mass, concluding with Benediction at 2pm. Like the wise men, why 
not come worship the Lord? 
 

Moving into Ordinary Time: In these coming weeks of Ordinary 
Time before Lent begins, we are invited to move from celebrating 
the great highpoint of Christmas into how we can more closely 
follow the Lord Jesus in the “ordinariness” of our everyday lives. 
 

Sick & Housebound: Those on Fr. Damien’s list will be visited in the 
coming week. 
 

Parish Accounts: for the year ending March 2024 have been signed 
off by the Archdiocese. A summary of the parish accounts will be 
made available to our parishioners later in January. 
 

Parish Collections: Last weekend – Parish €1,765, Dues €713. 
Christmas Day – Parish €6,765 (inc annual donations), Dues €3,350. 
 

Stamp Appeal for Charity: If you have any used stamps from cards, 
parcels, etc. at this time of year, you might consider leaving them 
in the boxes at the back of our churches for a worthy cause. 
 

 

Parish Envelopes 2025 
 

Your donations through the parish 
envelopes are by far the main source of 
income for our parish. If you haven’t 
received your box of envelopes for 
2025 yet, can you please collect it from 
the back of the church after Mass, or 
from the sunroom at the parochial 
house (open 9am – 9pm daily).  
 
Distributors and those who would like 
to help this year are kindly asked to 
collect envelopes from the parochial 
house as soon as possible please. If you 
can help distribute in your area, please 
contact Fr. Damien.  
 
If you’d like to begin donating to the 
parish by envelope, please contact Fr. 
Damien.  
 


